
roTA L ROBINSON 
GENERAL MANAGER 

May2, 2008 

CITY OF LOS ANGELES 
CAUFORNIA 

ANTONIO R. Vll..LARAIGOSA 
MAYOR 

Karen E. Kalfayan, City Clerk 
200 North Spring Street, Room 395 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 
Attention: Claudia Dunn, Division Manager 

Dear Ms. Kalfayan: 

DEPARTMENT OF 
TRANSl'ORTATION 
1 oo s. Mnin St., 1 o"' Floor 

Los Angeles, CA 90012 
(:!1 3) 972-8480 

FAX (213) 972-8410 

NAMING OF BEVERLY CREST COMMUNITY-COUNCIL FILE NO. 08..0312 

This is in response to the letter of February 11, 2008 from your office, regarding the 
community naming application for a Beverly Crest Community, located just east of 
Coldwater Water Canyon Boulevard and as noted in the enclosed map. The 
Department of Transportation has reviewed the proposal. 

The proposed community area does not overlap with another nanied community area. 
Accordingly, the Department does not anticipate any conflicts in the naming of the 
Beverly Crest Community. 

ff you have any questions, please contact Pauline Chan of my staff at (213) 928-9705. 

Sincerely, 

L. INSON 
General Manager 

Enclosure 



PROPOSED BEVERLY CREST COMMUNITY 

City of 
Beverly Hills 

Proposed 
Beverly Crest 
Community 


